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Thank you to all the Auxiliary sisters who sold and bought the Holiday Raffle tickets. 

We sold a total of 300 tickets and cleared a profit of $2,425.00. 

Winners have been posted on the web page. 

Also to the wonderful ladies that supported the October and December calendars. 

Look for the march Fun Calendar in your February newsletters. 

We are looking for ideas for fundraisers to consider for our next big fundraiser. 

Also what type of prizes would you like to see for raffles prizes? 

 Please call or text me with your thoughts on the fundraisers. 

Thank you again for your awesome support. 

 

Bonnie Rojeski 

13329 Gilbert Rd 

Riley, Mi 48041 

586-212-7495 

  

  

 


